
"WIX-C IN DIXIE" 
CLEAR CHANNEL 1140 

P. 0. BOX 757 FAYETTEVILLE, TENNESSEE 37334 

January 18, 1972 

Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We received a letter from you today dated January 14, 1972 in 
which you asked us to acknowledge the fact that you received 
WIXC on January 13, 1972. We would like. to acknowledge that 
you did receive us on that date, and the only error I note was 
the sports presentation. It was the Jack Drees Sports Report 
instead of Jack Grady. We want to say that we appreciate you 
tuning in 1140-WIXC, and hope you will continue to do so in 
the future. 

Sincerely, 

WIXC_ RADIO 

Sue Brooks,Secretary 


